
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

File: 3087.10 

 February 17, 2015 

    

Larry Markwart 

MB Conservation and Water Stewardship 

Unit B – 284 Reimer Avenue 

Steinbach  MB R5G 0R5 

  

Dear Mr. Markwart: 

 

Re:   Whiteshell Colony Wastewater Treatment Lagoon Discharge Alteration – 

Environment Act Proposal 

 

 The responses from the Technical Advisory Committee (TAC) that requested additional 

information regarding the Whiteshell Colony Wastewater Treatment Lagoon Discharge 

Alteration Environment Act Proposal were forwarded to the proponent for response. 

 

 Please find attached the proponent’s February 6, 2015 letter responding to the comments 

and requests for additional information presented by the TAC.  Please review the information 

provided to determine if your comments or concerns have been satisfactorily addressed. 

 

 Your comments, if any, are required to be submitted to the Environmental Approvals 

Branch by March 6, 2015.  No response on your part will be assumed to indicate no concern. 

 

 If you have any questions, please contact me at 204-945-7012. 

 

    Yours truly, 

 

    “original signed by” 

    Jennifer Winsor, P.Eng. 

    Environmental Engineer 

 

Enclosure 

 

c. Donna Smiley, Provincial Manager – Environmental Compliance and Enforcement 

Branch, Manitoba Conservation and Water Stewardship 

 Diane Oertel, Regional Supervisor – Environmental Compliance and Enforcement 

Branch, Manitoba Conservation and Water Stewardship 

 Public Registries  

  

Environmental Stewardship Division 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
123 Main Street, Suite 160, Winnipeg, Manitoba  R3C 1A5 
T 204 945-8321   F 204 945-5229 

www.gov.mb.ca/conservation/eal 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

File: 3087.10 

 February 17, 2015 

    

Laureen Janusz 

MB Conservation and Water Stewardship 

200 Saulteaux Crescent, box 40 

Winnipeg  MB R3J 3W3 

  

Dear Mr. Markwart: 

 

Re:   Whiteshell Colony Wastewater Treatment Lagoon Discharge Alteration – 

Environment Act Proposal 

 

 The responses from the Technical Advisory Committee (TAC) that requested additional 

information regarding the Whiteshell Colony Wastewater Treatment Lagoon Discharge 

Alteration Environment Act Proposal were forwarded to the proponent for response. 

 

 Please find attached the proponent’s February 6, 2015 letter responding to the comments 

and requests for additional information presented by the TAC.  Please review the information 

provided to determine if your comments or concerns have been satisfactorily addressed. 

 

 Your comments, if any, are required to be submitted to the Environmental Approvals 

Branch by March 6, 2015.  No response on your part will be assumed to indicate no concern. 

 

 If you have any questions, please contact me at 204-945-7012. 

 

    Yours truly, 

 

    “original signed by” 

    Jennifer Winsor, P.Eng. 

    Environmental Engineer 

 

Enclosure 

 

c. Donna Smiley, Provincial Manager – Environmental Compliance and Enforcement 

Branch, Manitoba Conservation and Water Stewardship 

 Diane Oertel, Regional Supervisor – Environmental Compliance and Enforcement 

Branch, Manitoba Conservation and Water Stewardship 

 Public Registries  

  

Environmental Stewardship Division 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
123 Main Street, Suite 160, Winnipeg, Manitoba  R3C 1A5 
T 204 945-8321   F 204 945-5229 

www.gov.mb.ca/conservation/eal 
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